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YOU CODJ.‘O”OW us on Lwiuer @calmoreinfanls

Dear Parents,
H is wonderful lo ho,ve Hw children in school, we ho,ve been SO imPressed WiH‘I Hleir behaviour, hme
keeping and readiness ko learn. A reauﬂ warm welcome ko our new fo,milies that have started with us
this Lerm, we hope you are se|;|;l'm9 well with us and we look forwo,rd lo wor|<'m9 with you in what Promis-
eslobea busH year.
We have visited the school librarg, made lobs Of new friends and are all f'md‘mg our way around our
new classrooms. Thank you so much for the support in mal(mg sure that the children are on lime every-
dag and able l‘OJOin in with the morning achivilies before registrahon. I reauﬂ is mo,|<'m9 a diﬂerence
that the children in KSI are bringing their reading folders inko school each dog.
This week in our assemblies we have been reminding the children of our school rules:

Be readg

Be safe

Be respectful

The children have been o,mo,z'mg at J:o”ow'mg these rules; wa”(mg so,felﬂ around the corridors, being

FGOdH I?O learn, remember'mg aur manners and be'mg SCI:]’.‘C in H1e sun.

We have made lots Of new friends in school o,nd are erﬂoging Lrging

new learning achvihes.




School Council

Welcome bo the new school council, voled bg the children in their classes.

We |'10V6 alreadﬂ me} ITOClO,ﬂ o,nd H’lOUghl? CLbOU,IT our new Mill\Lj'S Cha“enges o,ncl |’IOW we

can lOOl( aﬁer our SCl’lOOl.




Sl’arl’ing School in Selplember 2024
IJ: you have friends with children starhng school next year, please lef them know thalt we have

SPOCC ovo,ilo,ble LO bOOI(J.‘OF our open mornings an H'Lefollowing dOHSZ

MODdGH qH‘ Oclober 5 Wednesdag “H‘ Oclober, Wednesdog |SL November ] ThUFSdOH qu November

Pleo,se bOOI( an Gl' H1e OJ.].‘iCC

Friends of Calmore InFanl School (FCIS):
EverH member of our ccmmunifg is automahca”g a member of our Parenl Teacher Associahon (PTA). We i% ll '| G

%‘#»ﬁ

We are holdmg our AGM on Thursdo,ﬂ 28th September at 9am and welcome any Paren}s who would like to altend. There will be leo,, cof-
fee o,nd biscuits for ste whc O,Hend!

WOU[C[ lOVG Hour SuPPOI‘l? cmd help
OUI" PTA WOFI( hard tC crganise evenfspr Hw children and raise moneg J.'Of‘ Hne SChOOL Theg PGHJ.‘OF IT

equipment in our C[QSSGS, Plogground equipment oncl oH’per lOVG[H resources Hl(lt we dO not have governmen

Funding for.

WQler BOH[BSZ

We onlg allow the children to have waker in school, Please help us o stick bo this, water is much ‘
healthier and cheaper. We are leach'mg the children about good oral health and looking afler our | o
teeth. Please make sure thal your child's water bottle is nomed, H1e5 oﬁen take them oulside with ﬁ ‘

them and having them named makes it easier bo refurn EF [efl behind.

Little Lionesses:

MFS McDeva wmll be runmng a gtrls FOOH’)O” C[U,b on Frtdaﬂ lunchhmes Lll'He Ltonesses IJ.'
HOUF Chlld WOUld lll(e tO o,Hend on a FrldGU lunchhme PleOSGJUSIT send H‘»em in l’O SChOOl in
H’letr PE l(tl’ SO H’LCH can Lake PGFIT We are hopmg lOtS OJ.' our Houng gtrls are msptrecl bH He . '

recent SUCCess OJ? Hw England Ltonesses|




